
 

+61 8 6465 5500 
www.anovametals.com.au 
info@anovametals.com.au 

Suite 1, 245 Churchill Avenue Subiaco WA 6008 
ABN 20 147 678 779 

 

 
9 April 2020 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF ENTITLEMENT OFFER 
 

Anova Metals Limited (ASX:AWV) (Anova or the Company) advises that the Entitlement Offer 
announced on 2 March 2020 has been withdrawn. 
 
The Company expects to make a release on a revised Entitlement Offer on Tuesday 14 April 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Bill Fry 
Executive Director  
Anova Metals Limited  
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Bill Fry  
Executive Director 
Tel:  + 61 8 6465 5500 
Email:  bill@anovametals.com 

This announcement was authorised for release 
by: 
 
Steven Jackson 
Company Secretary  
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